
sanmarcostx.gov

PC-19-13_03 (Katerra San Marcos) 

Consider a request by Chris Chaffee, on behalf of 

Curby Ohnheiser, Carolyn Scurlock, and Diane 

Deringer, to approve the Katerra San Marcos Final 

Plat, consisting of approximately 81.33 acres, more 

or less, out of the William Pettus Survey. (T. 

Carpenter) 



• +/- 81.33 acres

• S.M.A.R.T. Terminal 380 
Agreement

• 2 new streets











Staff has reviewed the request and determined the Final Plat

complies with the Planned Development District and the San

Marcos Development Code and recommends approval of PC-

19-13_03 as submitted.

Recommendation:


